Altered date of publication for Cardo’s third quarter interim report





Cardo AB’s third quarter interim report 1999 will be published on Tuesday, November 9 1999, and not on November 2 as was previously announced.





Malmš, June 21 1999





Cardo AB (publ)
































For further information, please contact:


Christer Roskvist, Head of Public Relations, phone +46 40 35 04 25, +46 40 35 04 00






































Cardo is an international engineering group with a turnover of more than SEK 9 billion. Cardo holds a strong position in the markets for doors, pumps and rail-vehicle brake systems. Cardo has subsidiaries in about 30 countries with the focal point resting in western Europe, and roughly 7,400 employees.
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